Members of the Senate Judicial Committee,
My name is Shanna Cotton and | urge you to please vote NO on SB978.
Oregon has many responsible firearm owners and these proposed new laws will infringe upon their 2nd

amendment rights. In addition, criminals don't follow laws, so new regulations won't really protect
anyone.



